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Early voting set at 3 Brown Co locations

(KNZA)--The Brown County Clerk’s office has announced they will be coming to
three locations this week to allow residents the opportunity to vote early for the
upcoming November 7th city and school board election.

Early voting will take place Wednesday morning, October 18th from 9 to noon at
the Maple Grove complex in Hiawatha

Early voting will be held at two locations Thursday, October 19th--including the
Morrill Community Building from 9 to 11:30 in the morning and then in Everest
from 1:30 to 4 in the afternoon at the Northfield Community Room.

Voters can also cast an advance ballot for the November 7th general election in
the Brown County Clerk’s office during regular business hours beginning
October 23rd through noon, November 6th. In addition, you can request an
advance ballot be mailed to you.

Residents are reminded that a photo ID is required to vote.
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